

Barrington's Prevention

Coalition

Health & Wellness Committee Report-12/2/20

- 1. Our East Bay Tobacco Youth Council is beginning the next grant year. They have plans to create a brochure on Vaping and COVID, create a parent survey on vaping, and attend virtual trainings during the next several months.
- 2. We are working with Barrington Police to conduct compliance checks in December. They were conducted in November will all establishments passing.
- 3. We have had our first virtual Youth Awareness Class which went incredibly well with 4 youth. This will allow much more flexibility in scheduling.
- 4. We have launched our new website, "Raise Your Hand". Parents will be able to email questions that will be answered in a blog form by student assistance counselors, social workers.
- 5. The coalition will be creating "Happy Mail" for teachers and administrators. These are simply postcards with a note of encouragement.
- 6. Our next BAY Team meeting is Monday, 12/7, 9:00am-Zoom